Resolution on Breast Cancer Prevention Amendments

Whereas, Breast cancer is a health concern for all Utahans, particularly for the adult female
population; and

Whereas, Many women experience dense breast tissue; and

Whereas, Mammograms used to diagnose breast cancer are not as diagnostic with dense breast
tissue; and

Whereas, Recent research has demonstrated that an ultrasound exam in addition to a
mammogram is diagnostic of breast cancer with clients with dense breast tissue; and

Whereas, The facilities that perform mammograms may inform a client who has dense breast
tissue and recommend they receive supplemental screening of dense breast tissue; therefore, be it

Resolved, That, Women's State Legislative Council supports legislation, when mammogram
results include a client with dense breast tissue, the reporting facilities and health care provider
may inform the client of this condition and recommend additional diagnostic testing dependent
on risk factors and personal health history.

Dated this 15th day of February, 2012

Sylvia Rickard, President WSLC Chris Bray, Director, Education Committee

Kari Malkovich, President-elect WSLC Donna Murphy, Co-Chair

Rebecca Reese, Director, Health and Human Services
Committee

Sources:
1. Senator Karen Mayne (D) District 5
2. Senate Bill 32



Resolution on Alcoholic Beverage Control Act Sampling Amendments

Whereas, The previous policy accommodating wine tasting by potential buyers originally took
place in Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control (DABC) stores; and

Whereas, Potential restaurant wine purchasers have concluded this policy is too restrictive and
costly for them; and

Whereas, Wine distributers have indicated a willingness to bring the wine to be tasted to the
restaurants and abide by any mandated requirements related to this service; and

Whereas, Restaurateurs have indicated they will comply with proposed regulations supporting
the change from wine tasting in DABC stores to their place of business, therefore, be it

Resolved, That, Women's State Legislative Council supports legislation in compliance to the
proposed restriction and regulations for onsite wine tasting with cooperating restaurants.

Dated this 15th day of February, 2012

Sylvia Rickard, President WSLC Chris Bray, Director, Education Committee

Kari Malkovich, President-elect WSLC Donna Murphy, Co-Chair

Rebecca Reese, Director, Health and Human Services
Committee

Sources:

1. Senater Ross Romero (D) District 7
2. Senator John Valentine (spokesman: David Valentine)
3. Senate Bill 119



